
Posting Date:  June 16, 2025 

Change regarding your Minnesota Deferred Compensation 457(b) Plan (MNDCP) 

Tomorrow (June 17) is the final day to make an MNDCP salary deferral amount change through the MMB 
Self Service Portal. 

Starting July 1, 2025, you will update your MNDCP salary deferral amount by logging into your online 
account on the Minnesota State Retirement System (MSRS) website. 

Important dates: Transition from MMB to MSRS website 

To transition from MMB Self Service to MSRS account online, there will be a blackout period. During this 
period, you will not be able to change your salary deferral amount. 

Learn more about this change Visit the MSRS website 

https://www.msrs.state.mn.us/MNDCP-salary-deferral-updates?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

